
 

Mark worked with our company and helped tremendously with a last-minute major 

relocation of a lab and lab equipment. He was very knowledgeable, thorough, and 

had a good understanding of potential problems and worked diligently to execute 

the move. Everything went very smoothly, in large part due to his work. 
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Senior Scientist 

 
 


